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Record Number: 27.02.0000.102.99.001.20.6 Date: 28/5/2020
Subject: Co-financing com m itm ent for the Project: GEFID       

9368 UNDPID 5571-Prom oting Energy-Related   
Low Carbon Urban Developm ent in  Banglades h  

Dear Mr. Mukerjee,
I am pleased to know that the Global Environment Facility (GEF) is in the
process of approval of the captioned project.
We hereby wish to confirm through this letter, the co-financing by the
SREDA, an amount of US$ 700,000 in kind support for the captioned project
towards achievement of its objectives.
This co-financing (US$ 700,000) will support project activities under
Outcome 1 i.e. ‘Coordinated and integrated low-carbon urban plans and
effective implementation of regulations over the course of its
implementation during the period 2020- 2024’.
The SREDA would like to thank UNDP for the kind cooperation and support
extended in developing full project proposal and ensure our stewardship
and fullest cooperation in the smooth implementation of this project.
Yours sincerely,

28-05-2020

Sudipto Mukerjee, Resident 
Representative, UNDP Bangladesh,, IDB 
Bhaban (18th Floor), Agargaon, Dhaka-
1216

Md. Helal Uddin
Chairman

Phone: 02-55110334
Email: chairman@sreda.gov.bd

Record Number: 27.02.0000.102.99.001.20.6/1(3) Date: 28/5/2020

Copy for Kind Information and Necessary Action, 
1) Secretary, Power Division
2) সিচব, Ministry of Environment, Forest and Climate Change
3) Secretary, Economic Relations Division
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28-05-2020

Md. Helal Uddin
Chairman
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